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January 15, 2016  
 

Beaufort County Offices Closed Monday 

 
All Beaufort County offices, to include Convenience Centers, Library branches, and PALS facilities, will be closed Monday, 
January 18, 2016, in observance of the Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday.  Emergency services and law enforcement will remain 
available. All offices will open on their regular schedules Tuesday, January 19, 2016.  

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

http://www.bcgov.net/
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Engineering-and-Infrastructure/solid-waste-and-recycle/
http://beaufortcountylibrary.org/
http://www.bcpals.com/

